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Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday 

All Classes — 8.45 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm         

Attendance for last week: Class 1 — 100% !!! Class 2 — 98.3%    

Class 3 — 99.0%          Class 4 – 94.0%                    Whole School — 97.7% 

Friday 15th September 2023 

School News:  

Open Morning—If you are available please join us on Thursday from 
8.45am for our open morning. There will be a talk from Mr Baker 
starting at 9am. Activities will then begin in the classrooms until 
12pm  

PE—Please note that jewellery should not be worn in school. Small 
stud earrings can be worn however these have to be removed by 
pupils when taking part in PE lessons. 

Gardening—Have you got a spare hour or two to help with the 
gardening at the front of school? If so please contact the school 
office. 

Vacancy—There is a vacancy for an Out of School Supervisor to work on a casual basis in our Before 
and After school club. If you are interested in this position, please contact the school office. 

Out of School Club—Before and after school club is open on a daily basis from 7.45am before school 
till 5.30pm after school. Bookings should be made at least 24 hours in advance by Dojo or email to 
the school office. Please note that snacks are not provided at Out of School Club, however pupils are 
welcome to bring their own healthy snacks to eat.  

20 Is Plenty—St. Editha’s Church runs a club after school on a Monday which our children are invited 
to. It is about 20 minutes long and they read stories, play games and create little shows to share 
with the villagers and parents. This year, they are planning on creating something for the school’s 
Harvest Festival. Parents/carers are greeted with a cup of tea and a biscuit and sometimes cake, the 
children get refreshments too. It is a lovely group which helps to form friendships. Just come along or 
if you need more information please call Daphne on 01785 823958. 

F@CES News:  

Meeting—Thanks very much to everyone who came along to the AGM on Wednesday. Last year we 
managed to raise over £1,700 for our children. We have helped pay for the coaches to the theatre 
and paid for resources and helped to put on many activities for the children. Thank you to everyone 
who has helped support the events held in school. Our next meeting is on Tuesday 26th September at 
6.30pm in school. We will be organising our Christmas Fayre. If you would like to join us for that 
meeting we would love to see you there. Our lovely, friendly and supportive team are waiting to show 
you the ropes! 

D. Baker (Acting Head) 

Additional Dates for your diary –  

Thursday 12th October—Flu Vaccinations 

Thursday 19th October—Harvest Service St. Editha’s Church 2.00pm                         
           Parents’ Evening 3.00pm—6.00pm 

Tuesday 10th October—Hello Yellow Day 

DIARY DATES  

THE WEEK 
AHEAD 

Monday 18th September 

20 Is Plenty—St. 
Editha’s Church 3.30pm 

 

Tuesday 19th September 

 

 

Wednesday 20th 
September 

 

 

Thursday 21st September 

Parent Open Morning 
8.45am-12.00 

 

Friday 22nd September 

 


